BYRNE

WALLACE

LAW FIRM

The health, safety and wellbeing of our employees, clients, and visitors remain of paramount importance to
ByrneWallace. Only business critical visitors are permitted in to the ByrneWallace office at 88 Harcourt Street,
Dublin 2, at this time. To prevent the spread of COVID-19 and reduce the potential risk of exposure to our
employees and visitors, we are conducting a simple screening questionnaire. Your participation is important to
help us take precautionary measures to protect you and everyone in this building.

Visitor Name: Tara Jackson Phone Number: 0863131395 Organisation: N/A

Host name and reason for visit: | Siobhan Reynolds & Ciara Loftus - Interview

Visitor Self-Declaration Yes | No
Have you had close contact with or cared for someone diagnosed with COVID-19 within the No
last 14 days?
If yes please give details:
Have you experienced any cold or flu-like symptoms in the last 14 days (to include fever, No

cough, sore throat, respiratory illness, difficulty breathing)?

If yes please give details:

Have you been advised to self-isolate as a precautionary measure? No

If yes please give details:

Are there any other circumstances relating to COVID-19 that ByrneWallace should be No
aware of before attendance at 88 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2?

If the answer is “yes” to any of the questions, access to office will be denied.

Signature (visitor): _Tara Jackson Date: _ 23/07/2020



Note: if you plan to be onsite for consecutive days, please immediately advise your ByrneWallace host if any of
your responses change. The information collected on this form will be used to determine your access right to the
ByrneWallace office at 88 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2.
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